No.14-1/2002-2003-PL
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT

Port Blair, dated the 30" May, 2002.

) To FE s ’
OQ‘O(‘) All Heads of Departments, {(750 Hlisialen ( Z}‘-*-p-‘m—O bd{“"'"" )

A & N Administration,

It has been intimated by Direcior(8P-Coord), Planning Commission
that a common Working Group niesting to discuss and finalize the
sectoral/scheme-wise break-up of outluys for Tenth Five Year Plan (2002-
2007) and Annual Plan 2002-2003 wil| }m held on 18™ June, 2002 at Yajana
Bhawan, New Delhi.

While the discussion will be malnly on sectors like Transport, Social
Welfare, Power & Energy, Agriculture & Allied Activities and Rural
Development, other important sectors/sub-sectors will also be discussed in (he
meeting.

The sub-sectoral annual plan allocation for 2002-2003 tentatively proposed
by the Planning department is enclosed herewith as a broad indication to enable
you to work on to recast your schemes, restricted to the tentative allocatlon.
This would be further subject to the reconjinendations of the District Planning
Committee scheduled to meet on 4" and 4" June, 2002. However, in order to
be in readiness for submission of recasl wchemes/allocation in a day or two
after approval of proposed allocation by |he Lt. Governor, you are requested to
keep your schemes recast and ready I your computer based on the tentative
allocation enclosed. This is for your in formation that the Planning Commission
has given us the deadline of 8" June, 2011 for submission of the scheme-wlse
breakup of outlays. BESREEEEE e il

This may kindly be treated as most prgent requiring special attention.
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(Ranjana R. Kale )
Special Secretary (P1.)
Copy to:

1. All Commissioners/Secretaries in the A & N Administration.
2. Sr.P.S. to L.G. for kind informellon.

3. PS.toCS. R : Kol

Special Secretary (Pl.)
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